
13/02/2020 

MR Dan Wessels 
- 4 Annette PL 
Belrose NSW 2085 
stompnoe@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0021 - Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

We're absolutely delighted to see this development. We're very fortunate to live on the 
Northern Beaches and it is great to see investment in the community. Long Reef SLSC 
reaches much further than the Northern Beaches and knowing it will be able to continue to do 
so, for many years to come is knowing we're investing in better communities for the future. 

Sent: 13/02/2020 10:28:59 PM
Subject: Online Submission


